
Counselor’s Corner
DECEMBER 2022

Dates:

Let’s CONNECT!

Happy, Healthy Kids TIP:

Hello families!
December went by in a flash and here we 
are with our Winter break upon us. This past 
month we finished up our Career lesson 
series and spent time talking about the true 
meaning behind the upcoming holidays. Our 
4th, 5th, and 6th graders are working 
through their Xello lessons and I’m so proud 
of all of you that have already completed 
them! 
I wish will you all the most wonderful holiday 
season and hope you are able to spend time 
with the ones you love most! See you all in 

2023!

Mrs. Kelly

Type hereCounseling
Monthly Focus:

ckelly@pmsd.org 

570-839-7121, ext. 75452

7:10am: 3rd Graders. Lesson on Tuesday.
Xello, more info coming in January

7:45am: 2nd Graders. Lesson On Tuesday
10:40am: 6th Graders. Xello, Lesson on Wednesday
12:55pm: 4th and 5th Graders, Xello, Lesson on Thursday
2:10pm: Kdg/1st Graders. Lesson on Thursday 

Mrs. Kelly
12/22- 1/2: School’s Closed, 

Winter Break

1/3:   School Reopens

1/16: School’s Closed,
Martin Luther King Day

1/24:  End of MP2 (tentative)

1/31: Report Cards (tentative)

Guidance Schedule


